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28 June 2021 

MEMORANDUM FOR: Mr. Jason Sullivan 
Planning Director 
Chatham County, NC 

SUBJECT:   Vickers Bennett TIA Peer Review Comments 

Dear Mr. Sullivan, 

Thank you for the opportunity to work with you and Chatham County in providing a peer review for the 
Vickers Bennett TIA.   

I have reviewed the responses to Gannett Fleming’s comments that were provided by Ramey Kemp.  We 
understand that NCDOT has accepted and approved the TIA.  Based on this information and the 
responses, please consider the Gannett Fleming comments and concerns to be adequately addressed.  It is 
the opinion that the TIA is in reasonable conformance with NCDOT Congestion Management Guidelines. 

Thank you again for this opportunity.  Please let me know if you have any questions or if I can provide 
further information.   

Sincerely, 

Jeffrey H. Moore, P. E. 
Traffic Engineering Manager 
28 Schenck Parkway, Suite 200 
Asheville, N.C. 28803 

JHM/ 


